
In September, you will be in Newton Class. 

Our class is named after Sir Issac Newton 

Mrs Oswick will be your class teacher. 

 

All about me! 

Mrs Oswick 

 

Hi, I am Mrs Oswick and I will be the class teacher in Newton Class in 
September.  

I hope you have all had a lovely summer and I am really looking 
forward to welcoming you to class and supporting your learning. 

I have met most of you already and we will all do our best to ensure 
Newton Class have a fabulous year! 

If you are new to the school or new to my class, I know that the children 
of Newton class will also make you feel very welcome and will help you 
to settle in. They will quickly become your friends. 

Throughout the year ahead, we will work closely with our Yr 1 partner 
class, Fleming and their teachers, Mrs Mattock and Mrs Reskelly. We 
have such an exciting curriculum to look forward to together and lots 
of shared learning, outside activities, and visits in store for you all! 

Meanwhile, here are a few facts about me:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Favourite: 

• Colour – Yellow 
• Animal - Dog 
• Beach – Porth 
• Food – Lasagne 
• I LOVE to travel and visit new 

places! 

 

Dislikes: 

• Food – REALLY hot foods 
• Animal – Spiders 


